
Open Day 
An opportunity for parents of children due to start 

in the Reception Class in September 2019 to 

look round our school. 

We offer the chance for small groups of parents to 

take a look at what a day is like at The Firs. Please 

contact the School Office on 01525 402735 to book a 

time when you can look around.   We are very proud 

of The Firs and would very much look forward to wel-

coming you into our school. 


